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COLLECTIONS: Sincere thanks for 
your generosity last weekend 
Offertory: £854 (Gift Aid: £334) 
Second Collection next Sunday 
for CAFOD. 

Sunday 30th  

9am Fr Martin Rossman (Freda) 

10:30am Carmen Hanly (S Hanly) 

5:15pm People of the Parish 

Monday 1st Oct St Therese of Liseaux 

10:00am Innocent Family Ints (Perpetual) 

Tuesday 2nd  The Holy Guardian Angels 

10:00am Ed Blaney & John Blaney Snr (M Slater) 

Wednesday 3rd   

NO MASS  

Thursday 4th St.Francis of Assisi 

10:00am 
7.30pm 

Fr John Oliver Ints 
Vocations to the Priesthood (Catenians) 

Friday 5th  

10:00am Pam Dunn R.I.P (G Orton) 

Saturday 6th St Bruno 

10:00am Jean Riordan R.I.P (G Orton) 

Sunday 7th Our Lady of the Rosary 

9:00am People of the Parish 

10:30am Sheila Phillips R.I.P (Brohier)  

5:15pm Pullen Family Ints 

Sacred Heart Parish of Caterham, Whyteleafe and Godstone 
Essendene Road, Caterham, CR3 5PB 

Week commencing 30th September 2012 
26th Sunday in Ordinary Time (B) 

Morning Prayer Week 2 

Parish Team 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Kieran Gardiner 
37 Whyteleafe Road 
Caterham, Surrey 
CR3 5EG 
Tel: 01883 343241 
priest@sacred-heart.co.uk 
 
Baptism Preparation: 
John Baron 
0208 763 2144 

Centenary Hall Hire: 
Nathalie Walsh 
07724 613407 
thecenthall@gmail.com 
 
Marriage enquiries: 
At least 6 months notice 
required, please contact  
Fr Gardiner 
 
Safeguarding: 
Dee Hall 
07751 881210 
 
Maria Mockett 
07984 215582 
 
Gift Aid: 
David Miller 
01883 345994 
davidmil@nelsonrd22.free
serve.co.uk 
 
Parish Office: 
Leila Merrett 
Monday & Wednesday 
9:30-12:30 
Louise Neale 
Friday 
9:30-12:30 
info@sacred-heart.co.uk 
01883 343241 
 
 

Confessions 
Every Saturday 10:30 – 11:00am 

Rosary 
Tuesday, Thursday & Friday at 9:40am 

Morning Prayer of the Church (Lauds) 
Mondays at 9:45am 

Adoration before the Blessed Sacrament 
Saturday 10:30 – 11:30am 

HEALING MASS with Benediction 
FIRST FRIDAY of the Month at 10:00am 

Your prayers are requested for the following who are ill or infirm: 
Gloria Innocent, Pat Knight, Kathleen Saunders, Helen Keogh, Daisy Hill, 
Connie Cronin, Christopher Browne, Kit Monk;  Krista Thompson, Jane Hill, 
Rosemary Whale, Pat Murray, Michael Labonte, Leon Kozlowski, Pam 
Weaver, Brian Critchell, Christopher Brown; James Barrow; Jimmy & Bridie 
Mullen;;  Jim & Bernie  Horrocks;  Margaret Robertson; Robert Halpin; Frank 
Hanley, Maureen Evans. Agnes Ralph, Tess Gully. 
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Second Collection next Sunday for CAFOD 

New Parish Development and Restoration Project 2017:   
 The time is soon approaching when I will be appealing to your generosity for the conservation and restoration of the Tapestry stencilling 
effect (art work)  that surrounds the Sanctuary, at the back of the Altar and also to restore the original Tapestry stencilled drawings that 

surrounded the Lady Chapel,  which was white-washed  over in the 1950’s. The Lady Chapel consisted of stencilled floral pattern of 
repeating crowned floral motifs and beads alternating diagonally with crosses, in some way typifying the Rosary. By all accounts, it was 

very beautiful to behold.  These wall paintings were done by Joseph Aloysius Pippet between 1890-1892.  At the same time I would like to 
install a permanent stone altar with matching  ambo and Presidential chair befitting the architectural style of the church in-line with the 
exhortations  of  the Second Vatican Council and which was left unfinished when the re-ordering the Sanctuary took place some years 

ago. The Squash Court is also dilapidating and needs some thought as to its future purpose.   We cannot delay any further, as the 
existing drawings are starting to decay quite rapidly, as you can see through closer observation. An estimated cost for the entire project 

would be around £350,000.  With  this in mind, I would like to draw up a Committee to help me steer this through from planning to 
implementation, to completion,  to work alongside the Parish Finance Committee. The project will be governed by a  local Conservationist  
Architect but I also need people skilled in Fund Raising  particularly, and any other aspects that may help us achieve our goal. It’s hoped 

to have this finished inside the next 5 years. If you feel you would like to be part of this historic restoration work, please come to a 
preliminary meeting on Wednesday 17th October at 8.00 pm in the Old Hall for a short background presentation led by Deirdre 

Waddington and air your views. 

Christmas Panto 
There will be a Christmas Panto here in the Centenary Hall 

on Sunday 9th December 2012 at 2pm. Please keep the date 
free. More details to follow. 

. 

  

Secondary School Signing  
I will sign and take note of all applicants for Secondary 

Schools after the Masses on Sundays in the Sacristy.  It 
would also be helpful if the child was present at the signing. I 

will deal with St Francis applications in 2 weeks time.  

What’s on in the Parish this week: 
SUNDAY 30th Sept 2012 
After 10:30 Mass: Tea & Coffee (Cent Hall)  
Children’s Liturgy at 9am and 10:30 Masses  
(No longer than 15 minutes)  
Club open from 12-2 pm and from 7-10.30 pm 

TUESDAY 2nd Oct 2012 
9:15 – 11:15am Toddler group in the Old Hall 
 
WEDNESDAY 3rd Oct 2012 
1pm Lunch Club (Centenary Hall) 
7:30pm Parish Women’s Group meeting (Old Hall) 
8:00pm Journey of Faith (Bar) 

THURSDAY 4th Oct 2012 
7.30pm Special Mass – annual renewal of marriage vows 
 
FRIDAY 5th Oct 2012 (CAFOD Fast Day) 
7 – 8:30pm Youth group (Cent Hall) 
7:30 – 11pm Club bar open 
 
SATURDAY 6th Oct 2012  
10.30 – 11.30am Holy Hour *NEW TIME* 

SUNDAY 7th Oct 2012 
After 10:30 Mass: Tea & Coffee (Cent Hall) 
(Grainnie Adamson & Angela Baker) 

Journey of Faith 
'How far are you in your Journey of Faith?  Just beginning?  

Well on?  Taking a rest?  Where are you going? How will you 
get there?  Don’t travel alone! Come along to the Bar at 8.00 

pm Wednesday (3rd Oct) and travel with us!' 

Visit our website: www.sacred-heart.co.uk  

Baptism : Today I will baptise Caelan Charles.  
Next weekend:  Chloe & Keely Owen; Eloise Francesca Langan will be 

Baptised. 

Sacred Heart Youth Club. It’s back! 
Children’s session, Fri 4 October, 7-8.30pm. Centenary Hall 
Open to anyone in year 3 and above. Application forms must 

be completed prior to the first session for all children 
attending. For more information, including application forms 

and dates of future sessions, please see the “Youth” page on 
the Church website or the Church notice board. 

Cafod Fast Day – Friday next is Cafod Fast Day. Envelopes in porch. 

Strictly Come Dancing 
There will be a meeting following the 10.30 am Mass 

Sunday 14th October to get this Fund Raising Social event 
off the ground in the Club. I know it will be a fun night if it’s 
organised well. Your assistance with this would really be 

appreciated 
 

Lunch Club 
Wednesday 3rd. October, in the  Centenary Hall. The Lunch 

this month is, Chicken casserole with vegetables and 
potatoes. The dessert will be Apple pie and custard. Coffee 
and Tea will be served, along with a free raffle. All welcome 

1pm start. 

New  Gift Aid Members wanted : The Parish can recover 
25p per £ donated under the scheme.  The Parish was able to 
claim a tax refund from the Inland Revenue of £10,101.38 for 
the last tax year 2011-12. If you are a tax payer please sign 

up to the scheme. Please contact David Miller on 01883 
345994 if you have any queries. 

Statue 
The new Statue of St Therese of Liseaux will be blessed and 
displayed tomorrow, on her Feast day, at the 10.00 am Mass. 

 

School:  Children from Elm Class from St Francis  
will join us at the 10.00 am morning parish Mass tomorrow and will 

stay for refreshments afterwards. Other Classes will do similar 
throughout the school year.  

 

WANTED : Organiser for Taxi Rota  
from end of 2012. Contact Geoff Orton on 01883 346650 

http://www.sacred-heart.co.uk/

